
Chapel Kids Health Policy 
We are unable to accept children who have been diagnosed with 
COVID-19 or in contact with anyone diagnosed with COVID-19 in 
the last 14 days. 
 
We are unable to accept children who have taken medication that 
could mask symptoms. 

 
We are unable to accept children who have started taking 
antibiotics within the past 48 hours. 
 
We are unable to accept children who have or have had within 
the last 72 hours not related to COVID-19: 
• Any sign of a runny nose. 
• Coughing  
• Sneezing 
• Discharge from the eyes. 
• Any type of body rash. 
• Vomiting 
• Diarrhea 
• Fever greater than 100.4. 

        

   


